
 
 

 
 

The Phia Group, LLC Announces Exclusive U.S. Relationship with Jason Davis 
 
September 2, 2014; Braintree, MA  
 
The Phia Group LLC, one of the health benefit industry's leading cost-containment service 
providers, announces that we have agreed to a U.S. exclusive consulting agreement with Jason 
C. Davis.  Mr. Davis will assist The Phia Group with sales and product development. 
  
"We have grown so quickly in the last few years; we want to invest in both our existing products 
as well as business development infrastructure; with an eye toward future offerings," stated 
Adam Russo, CEO of The Phia Group. "Jason is here to help us reach the next level." 
  
Prior to becoming an independent consultant, Jason Davis was Vice-President US Markets for 
Global Excel Management, where for nearly 10 years he contributed at various levels of claim 
settlement, dispute resolution, R&D, product development, and sales.   
  
"Though I consult in other markets, I wanted one exclusive, long-term strategic partnership in 
the United States; and Phia's innovative, forward thinking attorneys - with their energy, market 
presence, and industry know-how - just seemed like a good fit for me," stated Jason Davis. "I 
look forward to collaborating with The Phia Group and their clients to help build products and 
services that are uniquely valuable, and distinctly Phia."    
  
  
About The Phia Group, LLC  
 
Please visit us at www.phiagroup.com. 
  
The Phia Group, LLC, headquartered in Braintree, Massachusetts, is an experienced provider of 
health care cost containment techniques, offering comprehensive claims recovery, plan 
document and consulting services designed to control health care costs and protect plan assets. 
The Phia Group's overall mission is to reduce the cost of plans through its recovery strategies, 
innovative technologies, legal expertise, and focused, flexible customer service.  The Phia 
Group has become one of the most innovative and fastest growing cost containment firms in the 
nation, and is a pioneer; setting the highest standards in the heath care marketplace.  
 
  
For more information about The Phia Group, LLC, please contact Michael Branco at 781-535-
5618 or via email at mbranco@phiagroup.com. 
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